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Parent Bulletin 

Friday 6th October 2023 

Internet Safety Webinar: 

Recorded Online Safety webinar for parents and carers - YouTube 

Norfolk police have put together this webinar for parents, it is split into chunks. 

1.  Introduction 

2.  PC Smith PC Funnell - safer schools 

3.  SCOLT (Safeguarding Children Online Team) - advice about how to check mobile phones (iPhones and Android) 

4.  Prevent 

5.  Cyber security 

6.  Youth Engagement 

  

 

Dates for your diary: 
 
Monday 9th October – Science trip to London Excel 
Friday 13th October- Wembley football trip 
Monday 16th October – deadline for school photo orders with Fizz Portraits 
Monday 16th October – Ely Cathedral & Cambridge Mosque trip 
Friday 20th October – Last day of term 
Monday 30th October – School reopens after half term 
Friday 5th July 2024 - Year 11 Prom 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Medical appointments: 

If your child is absent from school, please notify us where possible by 8.30am.  You can either 

call 01553 779635 or email studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

Please leave a clear message stating the pupil’s name, year and short reason for absence. 

If you need to take your child to a medical appointment during school time please can we ask that you either send in 

an appointment card or letter with your child or please email them to studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  so 

we are aware in advance when you collect your child. 

  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y4qmxyCzTU8
mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk%20%20so


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Voice: 

We would like to advise you that you are able to give your views on the Academy not just during inspections.  We 

value your opinion and would encourage you to do this at: 

Parent Voice (office.com) 

We are recruiting: 
We have some fantastic opportunities to become a member of our esteemed team here at KLA.  Please follow the 
link below to see our latest vacancies. 
 
Eastern Multi-Academy (ciphr-irecruit.com) 
 

 

 DT department needs your help…. 

Please can we ask all students/parents to save us their plastic bottle tops.  We are doing a project where we recycle 

them. 

If students just bring them to the Technology department, we will have a big box to put them in. 

 

Drama department fabric & clothes: 

Do you have any fabric materials spare or any old clothes that you are willing to donate please? This will help with 

the technical theatre topic of costume for my Year 9's as well as workshops for my Year 10's. 

The clothing/material will be used to make costumes so please do not donate anything that you would like returned. 

Anything received would be appreciated. 

Miss Mace 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=UyJl_DLIj0Kvv6hMRkWyPz_DMXdGr-FAg-CV035fSSFUQ1g4TzFHRFdXVU5JOUJYOTcwS1lWSzJYRS4u
https://eastern-mat.ciphr-irecruit.com/templates/CIPHR/job_list.aspx


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

Online Safety: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin: 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 



 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin continued….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Weekly Sports Bulletin continued….. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warhammer Alliance club at KLA: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warhammer Alliance at KLA 

After its summer break, the Warhammer Alliance has returned and this week we should be completing our revision 

campaign to remind members of the game and its mechanics. 

As this is being written the Kruleboyz took a literal hammering from the Stormcast Eternals and it looks like a 

convincing victory for the Forces of Sigma, but with a roll of the dice this can all change. 

Next week (Thursday 12th) we will start showing members how to paint the figures we use in the game and 

construct more of the figures that Games Workshop have donated to the school.  The week before half term we will 

start a Warhammer 40,000 campaign pitting the Space Marines against the Necrons. 

The club is open to all year groups and we welcome new members every week on a Thursday 3pm to 4:30pm, even 

if you have a passing interest please come along and see what we are doing. 

Existing members can show you the ropes and we can run introduction games to show you how it works and how to 

play. 

Also Games Workshop runs alongside Scouts and the Duke of Edinburgh program, if anyone is involved with that 

outside of school. 

Mr Blows 



 

Year 7 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs West: 

We are aware that our phonelines seem to be a little temperamental at the moment so if you are struggling to 

report an absence then please email studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk.  If it is a pastoral issue which you 

would like to discuss with me as Head of Year, then please email me on sam.west@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call 

the main reception and select option 1 to explain why.  Alternatively, there is an absence email you are able to 

contact us on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  If we send you a text message and you are unable to 

respond, please send a note in with your child explaining why they have been away. 

It has been another amazing week and I have found it a real pleasure gradually getting to know all of Year 7.  I am 

getting there with all of your names and can only apologise for when I get it wrong!  The first half term is flying by 

and we now only have two school weeks to go until the first break.  It is great to see students getting involved in 

school life and activities outside of the school day.  Practices have started for the Winter Showcase and I am very 

excited to bring my own children along to see it in December. 

Eduardo Beliqui has managed to gain the most achievement points this week with 24 points in this week alone!  

Well done Eduardo! 

Please remember we do have a 48-hour period to contact you with any issues once they have been raised.  I will 

always endeavour to respond to you as soon as possible. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Mrs West 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 Round Up – Compiled by Miss Fountain: 

Happy Friday! 

I hope you're well. 

I am proud to inform you that Year 8, this week from 28th September to 4th October, earned between them a huge ……. 

2491 ACHIEVEMENT POINTS!! 

Fabulous!!  I am so proud of each and every one of them. 

If there any out of school activities our students take part in and you would like me to add it in our bulletin, please let 
me know, as I absolutely love celebrating my year 8’s achievements, both in and out of school. 

I know there are still some students having trouble logging in to Arbor. 

Please ask them to make themselves known to me if this is the case. 

The students must use the webpage; https://login.arbor.sc/ Log in to your School to log in and not the app. 

The app is for parent/carer accounts only and the student log in details will not work on this. 

There also seems to be an issue locating a submit button when homework is finished, this should be resolved soon. 

I would like to thank you all so much, for the continued effort you have all put in to get our students into school, on 
time, looking smart in the correct uniform and with the correct equipment, but if your young person doesn't have the 
uniform required, i.e. blazer, shirt, tie, black trousers or skirt (jumper is optional) and black shoes and socks, or is 
without the equipment required, PE kits, stationery, bag etc. please do not hesitate to contact me so I am aware, as I 
may be able to help.  Please remember we do have the school swap shop which is accessible to all students. 

If, for any reason, students cannot get here on time, please let us know as soon as possible so we are aware. 

Students are to arrive before 08:30am with lessons beginning at 08:35am. 

If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call the 
main reception and select option 1 to explain why.  Alternatively, there is an absence email you are able to contact us 
on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  If we send you a text message and you are unable to respond, please send 
a note in with your child explaining why they have been away. 

Please can I ask that if you do text my work phone or email me directly with absences, please contact the attendance 
officer too as I cannot guarantee that I will always see the messages. 

Have a wonderful weekend and stay safe. 

Miss Fountain 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 9 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Laws: 

Good evening. 

We are aware that our phonelines seem to be a little temperamental at the moment, so if you are struggling to 

report an absence then please email studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  If it is a pastoral issue which you 

would like to discuss with me as Head of Year, then please email me on jacqueline.laws@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

School photographs had been given out to students on Wednesday in our assembly, so please make sure you order 

any copies you would like by 16/10/23 direct from Fizz Portraits. 

Non-uniform day last Friday raised a brilliant £778.79 for Macmillan which is fantastic, thank you.  Uniform for the 

year 9’s is great, so please let this continue.  Don’t forget we have a swap shop here so if your child has outgrown 

their blazer/trousers and they are still in good condition we can swap them for others. 

Attendance in Year 9 was 84.5% this week which is down on last week.  Unfortunately, there are lots of bugs going 

around, which are impacting heavily on the year 9 attendance figures.  Well done to those of you who were here all 

week, and to those of you who have 100% attendance this academic year, which is an amazing achievement! 

If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call 

the main reception and select option 1 to explain why.  Alternatively, there is an absence email you are able to 

contact us on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  If we send you a text message and you are unable to 

respond, please send a note in with your child explaining why they have been away. 

As a group we have achieved 1289 reward points this week which is amazing!  Our highest achiever was Elijah 

Gedge so congratulations to him! 

 

 

 

Student of the Week goes to Max Meads, I have had some fantastic feedback from staff about his work and 

contributions in lessons.  Well done keep it up Max. 

Our assembly this week was about the impact the words you say can have on people, presented by Mr Reeve-Hayes. 

Mrs Laws 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:jacqueline.laws@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Mann: 

What a busy week! 

As a group we have achieved an amazing 1399 achievement points this week!  Our highest achiever was Isla Garrod 
with a fantastic 32 achievement points this week.  Huge congratulations to Isla and well done to everyone else for 
their fantastic efforts this week. 

Attendance in Year 10 was 86.3% this week.  This needs to improve.  Every day is so important and even more so 
across year 10 and 11. 

Well done to those of you who were here all week, and to those of you who have 100% attendance this academic 
year, which is an amazing achievement!  If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you call 
the absence line on 01553 779635 or call the main reception and select option 1 to explain why.  Alternatively, 
there is an absence email you are able to contact us on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  If we send you a 
text message and you are unable to respond, please send a note in with your child explaining why they have been 
away. 

Please can I ask that if you do text my work phone or email me directly with absences, please contact the 
attendance officer too as I cannot guarantee that I will always see the messages. 

My student of the week is Tanisha Lusher for her outstanding efforts in her cooking lesson on Wednesday.  Tanisha 
impressed Mrs Stewert with her attitude towards her work and with the skills she displayed.  Mrs Stewert awarded 
her ‘Star Baker’.  Well done Tanisha, I am super proud of you so please keep this up. 

The head of year team monitor the number of students arriving late at school so I would like to remind you that all 
students need to be in school and ready to learn before 8:35am please.  There are sanctions that are in place for 
lateness, and these can be followed by after school detentions for 30 minutes the same day.  We really do 
appreciate your support with the after school detentions. 

We are aware that our phonelines seem to be a little temperamental at the moment so if you are struggling to 
report an absence then please email studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  If it is a pastoral issue which you 
would like to discuss with me as Head of Year, then please call me on 07511 225248. 

Please let me know if you have any news to share about what your children are doing outside of school as I’d love 
to hear about it. Whether that’s a sporting event, dance shows and competitions, cadet events, martial arts and 
local clubs.  It may also be that your child has cooked a full-on roast, and you want to tell me about it!  It’s so 
important we celebrate achievements no matter what they are. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Mann 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Round Up – Compiled by Mrs Lockey: 

Happy Friday!  Many thanks to all students in Year 11 for their work in lessons this week.  I have seen some great 
work in progress. Year 11 behaviour has been phenomenal; a big well done to you all.  After school lessons period 6 
have also been put in place for Year 11; these run after school Monday-Thursday.  Many thanks for all those students 
that have attended this week.  I have been contacting some of you with regards to your child attending these 
sessions. 

Our assembly this week was brought to us by the College of West Anglia, which was extremely useful and 
informative, many thanks goes to them. 

KLA swap shop has been open again this week to students.  This is proving to be successful especially when ties and 
blazers are forgotten.  There is a small amount of lost property please send your child over to it if they have lost any 
uniform this week. 

Attendance in Year 11 has been lowered this week due to being hit by many bugs and cold - 86.08% this week, but we 
are still falling short of where we should be which is 95%.  Well done to those of you who were here all week, and to 
those of you that have 100% attendance this academic year so far.  Well done to those of you who were here this 
week. 

If your child has to have some time off school, please ensure that you call the absence line on 01553 779635 or call 
the main reception and select option 1 to explain why.  Alternatively, there is an absence email you are able to 
contact us on studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk  If we send you a text message and you are unable to respond, 
please send a note in with your child explaining why they have been away. 

We are aware that our phonelines seem to be temperamental at the moment so if you are struggling to 
report an absence then please email as above.  If it is a pastoral issue you would like to discuss with me as 
Head of Year, then please email me on hayley.lockey@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk 

Please do not text my work phone with absences as I cannot guarantee that I will see the message. 

The number of Year 11 students arriving late at school has decreased significantly this week, I really appreciate your 
support with this.  All students need to be in school and ready to learn before 8:35am please this so important as 
learning time is lost.  Thank you all so much for your support with this.  There are sanctions that are in place for 
lateness, and these are followed by after school detentions and parents are contacted. 

All heads of year are checking uniform EVERY day and are contacting home, if necessary; no jeans or leggings please 
and blazers and ties are a must.  If your child has been loaned a tie, could they please bring them back, we have a 
shortage of them at the moment.  Bags need to be part of our day too and these should contain your child’s 
knowledge organiser.  Please let us know if we can support in any way as we have a swap shop here at KLA whereby 
students can bring any unwanted uniform and exchange for larger sizes if needed.  Please be reminded no fluffy 
coloured socks are permitted as uniform.  We have also noticed acrylic nails popping up again these also are not 

allowed these are dangerous especially when taking part in practical subjects. 

As a year group we have achieved 1,132 points this past week which is good!  Our highest achiever this week in the 
year group was Henry James, a massive well done goes to him. 

Student of the week this week goes to Alfie Waite, well done to him for really working hard and making a great start 
back to Year 11.  It has been noticed well done Alfie keep up the great work, you’ve got this! 

Parents, if you have anything to share about any achievements outside of school, please let me know. 

We had our non-uniform day last Friday – the money raised was £778.79 for a worthwhile cause Macmillan Cancer. 
Well done to all that supported. 

Have a wonderful weekend take care and stay safe. 

Mrs Lockey 

 

mailto:studentabsence@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk
mailto:hayley.lockey@kla.eastern-mat.co.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Sixth form information: 

Please click here for KES open evening information 

https://www.kesacademy.org.uk/19/announcements/announcement/3/join-us-at-our-open-evenings

